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June 25, 2009

Dear Mr. Uddin;

As I will not be able to attend the meeting on July 6, 2009.
I am writing in reference to your letter dealing with removing on street
parking on west 9" street between Indiana and Tennessee.

We own the residence at 615 W.9™ which is rented. There is no off street
parking available on this property for this tenant, or their guests, except on
the street.

Also it would be a problem for service and repair personnel to have to carry
tools and / or equipment a half block from a side street parking.

Business Parking on the north side of 9™ street is limited, and trying

to cross this street on foot is dangerous.

There may be other property owners effected in a similar way.

I sympathize with bicyclists, and under any other circumstances

I would not object.

Thank you for your consideration
Rex Nicolay
542-2245



